
Dear Neighbours,

As December unfolds, there’s a lot happening in and around Holloway Park, and we’re thrilled to share 
some updates with you.

Let’s start with a change to our calendar: the drop-in session planned for 4th December won’t be going 
ahead. But don’t worry – we have something even better planned. 

On 10th December, we’re hosting a special consultation session at the Cat & Mouse Library from 4:30 
PM to 6:30 PM. This is your chance to meet the team and hear all about Phases 2 & 3 of the project. We’d 
love to see you there, share our vision, and answer any questions you might have.

In the meantime, if there’s anything you’d like to know about Phase 1, our team is just an email away at the 
usual address. And for updates on the Phase 2 & 3 consultation, feel free to drop us a line 
at info@hollowayparkconsultation.co.uk – we’ll also be adding more details to our website soon.

There’s more good news to share in January, we’ll be kicking off another Green Skills Course for Islington 
residents. These courses are an amazing opportunity to gain valuable skills for a greener future, and we 
can’t wait to welcome new participants, for more information please see overleaf.

We’re still recruiting apprenticeships at Holloway Park. Whether you're interested in office-based roles like 
logistics or engineering, or hands-on positions such as plumbing, electrical installation, carpentry, 
brickwork, tiling, and more—there’s something for everyone!

iWork, from the Islington borough, will guide you through the application process and even support you in 
getting the necessary qualifications to succeed. 

To find out more or apply, send your CV to Wahidul.Islam@islington.gov.uk today! You can also find these 
opportunities on Islington Working and, in the ‘Islington Working’ newsletters.

Here’s to a joyful December!
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Free energy advice for Islington residents at Holloway Park

Get free energy advice and energy saving measures to save energy 
and money this winter! Join this one hour-long session to learn about 
practical tips on saving energy in your home and lowering your bills.

Event details & sign 
up on the QR code or 

link below
Session bonus! We’ll be giving away free energy-saving tools to help 
you make your home warmer, cosier and more efficient. This includes 
dehumidifiers, draught seals and radiator reflectors.

www.eventbrite.com/e/energy-advice-at-holloway-park-tickets-1064308819329 

Multiples dates available. The event will run multiple times, with 10 
spots per session—plenty of chances for residents to get free energy 
advice and energy saving measures!

http://www.eventbrite.com/e/energy-advice-at-holloway-park-tickets-1064308819329


Progress on Site

Upcoming Work

For any queries that you’d like to 
discuss, please contact us at:

Holloway Park

 Parkhurst Road, N7 0NU

 0333 660104

 info@hollowaypark.co.uk

Contact Details

If you wish to speak to the Council about this project, 

please contact Islington Construction Monitoring 

Team: 

Lee – 020 7527 7272 or islington.gov.uk/ReportASB

Construction Working Hours
0800 – 1800 Weekdays 
0800 – 1300 Saturdays

hollowayparkcommunity.co.uk

• Block C frame on levels 2 & 3
• Block D frame on level 1,2 &3
• Block E2 frame on Ground Level
• Block E1 below Ground

• Block C frame to level 3
• Block D frame to level 2 &3
• Block E2 frame to level 1
• Block E1 drainage below ground
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